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EVENTS CALENDAR

Dates:

May 8th
- School X-Country

May 11th

- Mother’s Day Breakie 7:45am
- Mother’s Day Stall for
students

May 12th
- SCHOOL CLOSURE

May 16th

- Mallee Division X- Country,
Swan Hill

May 24/25/26

-Yr. 3/4 Camp

June 2nd

- Kerang & District Winter
Sports for Yr 5/6

St Joseph'’s is a Child Safe school. We
promote the Safety, Wellbeing and
Inclusion of ALL students.

Ty Fax: 03 5450 3657

St. Joseph’s Primary School
Nolan Street, Kerang §‘Sk Toseph's Prlll\ﬂ‘}j Schad

Tel: 03 5452 1426

e:principal@sjkerang.catholic.edu.au
www.sjkerang.catholic.edu.au

TERM 2 WEEK 2

SCHOOL X-COUNTRY - Monday May 8th

Below is a timetable for Monday’s Cross Country. This year we will be
sharing the Cross Country course (including the levee and football grounds)
with Kerang South Primary, with their event taking place in the morning and
ours beginning at 12pm. Given that we won't have quite as much time up our
sleeve, the timetable has been slightly modified, with the age groups who are
running the same distance competing at the same time.

Please be aware that the timetable is a rough guide, and is subject to
change.

Timetable Event Volunteers:

12:00 pm Arrive Thgnk you to everyone who has put
their hand up to help on Monday.

1210 pm  |Welcome Please meet me at the Netball Courts

. Race 1 (3km) 11 & 12/13 year olds at 11:45 am. Please be mindful that

12:20 pm Kerang South will be finishing up their
Cross Country at this time.

12:35 pm Race 2 (2km) 9 & 10 year olds You will be asked to watch each race

from a particular spot along the track.
Race 3 (1.5km) 7 & 8 year olds As the runners pass by all you will be

12:50 pm required to do is encourage them and
point them in the right direction, when
1:05 pm Race 4 (1km) 5/6 year olds needed.
If you are planning on being at the
1:15 pm Conclusion event please consider volunteering, as

your help is very much appreciated!
1:30 pm Leave

GOOD SAMARITAN CUP 2023

It was our pleasure to host the Good Sam Cup this year. It was the first time
that the event had been held in a couple of years and staff and students
really enjoyed the opportunity to reconnect with students and colleagues of
St Mary’s Cohuna and St Patrick’s Pyramid Hill.

Thank you to Father Dean who celebrated Mass for us all and Miss Rich,
our RE Leader, who took care of all the organisation. Also thank you to
Stacey for all her work and organisation in the canteen, along with her great
band of volunteers who so successfully fed and watered approximately 250
students. Also thanks to our staff who made sure that everything ran so
smoothly on the day.

Have a great weekend,
Chris



